
Canadian Square and Round Dance Society 
Sunday, September 3rd, 2023 

CSRDS Annual General Meeting 
 

President’s Report 
 
I would like to THANK the Central Alberta Square and Round Dance Association for providing 
time and making space available for the Society to hold their Annual General Meeting during 
Alberta’s Convention September weekend of dancing. 
 
It has been a pleasure working with all of the Directors over the past year.  We are all committed 
to do whatever it takes to keep square dancing alive and well.  THANK YOU, FELLOW 
DIRECTORS. 
 
We would like our dancers to remember that the Canadian Square and Round Convention that 
will be held in Calgary, AB on July 18, 19, and 20, 2024.  A heartfelt THANKS to Lorne Smith and 
his hardworking crew for taking on the task of hosting this event for us.  Hope to see all of you 
in Calgary in July 2024. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Laurie Illsley 
CSRDS President 
 
 


